CERT Members Meeting

Oct 4, 2018

Called to order: 6:02 pm by Bonnie Johnson

Members present: Dennis Hollatz, Iris Johnson, Tom Kubista, Tim Johnson, Bonnie Johnson, Megan

Norbeck, Tim Van Engelenhoven, Sherry Segal

Approvals:

Meeting Minutes from 09/06/2018 were approved. 1st Dennis Hollatz 2nd Tim Van Engelenhoven

Treasurer Report – The balance is \$1761.52 in checking account and \$1500.00 in the county account was approved. 1st Sherry Segal 2nd Tom Kubista. There were no expenses.

Unfinished Business:

- 1. CERT New Members Class Instructors have signed up to teach all sections of the classes. More general helpers are needed especially for the drill. Iris Johnson ordered participant manuals from FEMA Publications. Bonnie Johnson is reserving the 3rd floor for all classes and asking Nate & Kathy Johnson to setup the final Drill. Cookies are replacing the cake for the final drill & graduation. Tim Van Engelenhoven stated that there are enough bags for 24 students. Class size at present is 21. Iris will ensure that enough copies of handouts for all classes are made.
- 2. Blood Borne Pathogen training for all CAER members is at the firehall 3rd floor 6:30pm on Oct 17th. Mike Johnson stated that this is an annual requirement. Bonnie to send out a notice to all CERT and give Iris a head count.
- 3. A motion to skip the Nov 1st meeting because that is the same time as the first CERT New Members Class was 1st by Iris Johnson and 2nd by Dennis Hollatz and passed.

New Business:

1. Train-the-Trainer course – Megan Norbeck would like to take the course. There are no more courses scheduled for this year at present.

Meeting adjourned at 6:52 pm.

Next Members Meeting Dec 6, 2018 @ 6:00 pm at the firehall.